
 
     
 

 
 
 

  

 
 

EDMUND G. BROWN JR. 
Governor 

 
 

 
 

Jennifer Kent	 
Director	 

 
  

 
 
 

    
 

           
   
    
   
   
 
 

 
    

   
 

    
   

       
     

  
 

    
     

 
 

 
   

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

State of California—Health and Human Services Agency 
Department of Health Care Services 

August 3, 2015 

Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Information Letter No: I 15-16 

To:	 ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS
 
ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS
 
ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS
 
ALL COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DIRECTORS
 
ALL COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH DIRECTORS
 

SUBJECT: 	  SELF-CERTIFICATION  OF COUNTY PERFORMANCE STANDARDS   

The purpose of this letter is to institute a change to self-certification of county performance 

standards for the 2015–16 reporting cycle.
 

In accordance with Article 25 A-1, of the Medi-Cal Eligibility Procedures Manual, and as
 
identified in All County Welfare Directors Letter 09-07, the 25 California counties with the
 
largest Medi-Cal only populations are required to complete and submit self-certification
 
reports of county performance standards to the Department of Health Care Services
 
(DHCS) on a biennial basis. 


DHCS recognizes the ongoing challenges that counties are facing with the implementation 

of the Affordable Care Act, and therefore, is suspending the 2015-16 county performance
 
standard requirements. DHCS will issue guidance regarding the need for counties to 

submit 2017-18 county performance standards in early 2017.
 

If you have any questions, or would like to request additional information, please contact
 
Mr. Warren Jorgensen at (916) 552-9442 or by email at Warren.Jorgensen@dhcs.ca.gov.
 

Original Signed By 

Alice Mak, Acting Chief
 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division
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1501 Capitol Avenue, MS 4607, P.O. Box 997417, Sacramento, CA 95899-7417
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